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March 13, 2020

To The Lower Gwynedd Community,

We first want to wish you and your loved one’s good health in this difficult period. We encourage you to
continue to follow the guidance from health officials, including social distancing, hand washing and
avoid large gatherings. '

There are many unknowns with COVID-19. That is why we are recommending that you continue to
monitor updates from the Montgomery County Office of Public Health, the Pennsylvania Department of
Health and the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention. We will continue to provide updates on the
operations at Lower Gwynedd on our website, Twitter. Facebook and by email.

Over the years, the residents of Lower Gwynedd have shown strength and compassion through some
difficult circumstances. No matter the situation, we are there for our friends and neighbors.

During the coronavirus outbreak, we hope you will continue to be there for our community. Maybe that
is checking on a neighbor to see if they are OK. Maybe it’s calling an older member of the community to
ask if they need any groceries. Maybe it is just texting a friend. These are more than small gestures; they
are ways of making our community stronger.

Like everyone, we hope this time is quickly behind us and life returns to normal. But until then, we trust
Lower Gwynedd will step up as it has always done.

We thank you for your time. Please stay safe.
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